
Friends of Puddletown 
School

 

FoPS
WELCOME TO FOPS!

I hope you all have had a lovely summer and that your children have settled into school.

For parents new to the school, Friends of Puddletown School (FoPS) is a charity run by parents raising money 

for Puddletown First School which directly benefits pupils.  

We raise money throughout the year via various events, which may take on a different format this year due to 

circumstances beyond our control, so watch this space.

We would welcome any and all fundraising ideas, especially ones that can be done virtually. 

 COMMITTEE FOR
 2020/21

 

Co-Chair – Fiona Orr (R & Yr2)
Co-Chair - Briony Hosford (Yr3)

Secretary – Caroline Hubbuck (Yr3)
Secretary – Hannah Foley (Yr1 & 3)

Treasurer - Gadget (Jonathan) Cunliffe 
(Yr2 & Yr4)

To be added to the FoPS mailing list for information on the meetings & events 

please fill out the form below. 

 

PYO BLUEBERRIES
Saturday 19th September, 9:00am - 12:30pm

Duddle Farm, Bockhampton, DT2 8QL

Puddletown blueberries are kindly opening their plantation on this one afternoon to Pick Your Own blueberries with all sales going to FoPS.

£5.00 for a 850g punnet of delicious blueberries

Join us on Facebook

We have a great Facebook Group for anyone to 

join – search for ‘Friends of Puddletown School’. 

This page shares information about school events.   

 

I would like to get involved with FoPS and be added to their mailing list (please return to the school office).  
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